
 

 

BSF invites applications for the position of 

Executive Director 

The U.S.-Israel Binational Science Foundation (BSF) was established in 1972 to support 
cooperative science research projects between U.S. and Israeli scientists. The office of 
the BSF is located in Jerusalem, Israel. According to the agreement signed by the 
Governments of the United States and Israel: 

(a) The Executive Director shall report to the BSF Board of Governors (Board). 

(b) The Executive Director shall be the chief executive officer of the Foundation. He/she 
shall be responsible for the operations and staffing of the Foundation. He/she shall act 
in accordance with the policies, directives, and delegations of the Board. 

(c) The Executive Director shall be a person of outstanding ability, prominent in the 
scientific and administration fields. He/she shall be appointed by the Board of 
Governors under a contract for three years, which may be renewed. 

(d) BSF’s business is conducted in English. 

Candidates must be well acquainted with the Israeli and U.S. academic research 
systems. He/she should have a PhD/MD or equivalent, proven scientific and 
administrative record, and experience in strategic program planning and management 
of multi-million dollar budgets. Excellent written and verbal communication skills in 
both English and Hebrew are required.  Experience in negotiations with government 
agencies and other institutions is an advantage. While in office, residence in Israel is 
required. 

Applications, including curriculum vitae, summary of past accomplishments, and names 
of references should be sent by October 2, 2019, to Dr. R. Haring, heni@bsf.org.il 

Applicants should be able to assume responsibilities not later than Sept. 1, 2020. 
Additional information on the BSF can be found at: http://www.bsf.org.il/. 

 
  


